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ARI Construction receives “Award of Distinction” from the Better Business Bureau 
of Houston. 
 
Houston, Texas, May 5, 2010 – ARI Construction, a Clear Lake Area general contractor, 
received the “Award of Distinction” from the Better Business Bureau of Houston on May 
10, 2010.  The award was presented to Mike Muller, owner of ARI Construction, by the 
Better Business Bureau Education Foundation at the 2010 Awards for Excellence 
luncheon held at Intercontinental Hotel.  This award was presented to companies, like 
ARI Construction, that have maintained a superior commitment to ethics, overall 
excellence, and quality in the workplace. 
 
ABOUT ARI CONSTRUCTION: 
Founded in 1996, ARI Construction is a premier, full service design/build and restoration 
firm.  Located in Clear Lake at the corner of Highway 3 and Nasa Road 1, the offices and 
showroom are open Monday through Friday 8 am to 5 pm.  ARI Construction specializes 
in residential and commercial remodeling and new construction.  As an active member of 
the National Kitchen and Bath Association, Greater Houston Builders Association, 
National Association of Remodelers Institute, and the Houston Better Business Bureau, 
ARI Construction has the experience and professionalism to meet all of your remodeling 
or new construction needs. 
 

### 
 
If you’d like more information about this topic, or to schedule an interview with owner 
Mike Muller, please call Keri Owens at 281-557-7848 or email Keri at 
kowens@ariconstruction.com. 


